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5th September 2023 

 

Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete (RAAC) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We wanted to reassure and inform you that we do not have Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated 

Concrete (RAAC) in any of our buildings. To ensure the safety of all our school community 

we have taken the precaution of having structural engineers check the whole site on 

Monday 4th September and they have confirmed that we do not have any RAAC in our 

buildings.  

I hope that this offers reassurance. We look forward to welcoming all our pupils back on 

Wednesday 6th September. Please remember gates will be open by 8.40 and close at 

8.50am. please see the additional message about the road closure on Queen Elizabeth Drive 

which will affect parents dropping off and collecting pupils.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs N Haslam-Davis 

Giffards Primary School 

 


